
Welcome!Welcome!
LV1 U2 L10



Hello,

Teacher!

Hello!

How are
you?

I'm 
fine!



My FamilyMy Family



In this lesson:

Who is he/she? He/She is my ___.

What is it? It's a ___.

What are they? They're ___.

Monster 
Numbers!Ee



Hi,
Teacher!

Hello,
Teacher!

Hello,
students!



They're 
my ___!

Who are 
they?

Read and have

the student repeat

and circle the

family.



He's my
___!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Then have the student
circle "father."



She's my
___!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Then have the student
circle "mother."



He's my
___!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Then have the student
circle "grandfather."



She's my
___!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Then have the student
circle "grandmother."



She's my
little ___!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Then have the student
circle "little sister."



She's my
baby ___!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Then have the student
circle "baby sister."



He's my
big ___!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Then have the student
circle "big brother."



Have the student 

practice the

phonetic sound /e/.

Big "_!"

Small "_!"

What letter
is it?



Have the student 

practice the

phonetic sound /e/.

/_/
/_/ /_/ /_/

What does
letter "Ee" say?



/e/ /e/ ___

Have the student

recall the short "e"

words learned

previously. 

/e/ /e/ __?



__.
It's __.

___

What color
 is it?

Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own. Have them circle

the color "blue."



What color is
the crayon?

It's ___.

It's a ___ 
crayon!




Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own. Have them circle

the color "blue."



What color are
the crayons?

They're 
___!

They're ___ 
crayons!




Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own. Have them circle

the color "blue."



___.
It's ___.

___

What color
 is it?

Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own. Have them circle

the color "green."



What color is
the crayon?

It's ___.

It's a ___ 
crayon!




Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own. Have them circle

the color "green."



What color are
the crayons?

They're
___!

They're ___ 
crayons!




Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own. Have them circle

the color "green."



What is it?

A ___!
It's a
___!

Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own first, then assist as

needed.

___



___

What are they?

___!
They're

___!

Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own first, then assist as

needed.



___

What is it?

A ___!
It's a
___!

Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own first, then assist as

needed.



___

What
are they?

___!
They're

___!

Ask the student the

question. Give them

time to answer on their

own first, then assist as

needed.





Monster 
Numbers!



It's a blue heart.

Circle a box and say the

sentence. Have the

student draw the

corresponding shape(s)

in the box. 

They're green hearts.

It's a green star.

They're blue stars.



Zero
stars.

One
star.

Two
stars.

Three
stars.

Four
stars. Five

stars.

Six
stars.

Circle a monster and read

to the student. Have the

student draw the monsters

the corresponding amount

of stars.



Hi, Baby
Sister!

You're zero
years old!

Have the student

circle the correct

cake and candle.



You're one
year old!

Hi, Baby
Brother!

Have the student

circle the correct

cake and candle.



You're two
years old!

Hi, Little
Sister!

Have the student

circle the correct

cake and candle.



You're three
years old!

Hi, Little
Brother!

Have the student

circle the correct

cake and candle.



You're four
years old!

Hi, Little
Sister!

Have the student

circle the correct

cake and candle.



You're five
years old!

Hi, Little
Brother!

Have the student

circle the correct

cake and candle.



You're six
years old!

Hi, Little
Sister!

Have the student

circle the correct

cake and candle.



The

End



Review:

Who is he/she? He/She is my ___.

What is it? It's a ___.

What are they? They're ___.

Monster 
Numbers!Ee



Great job!Great job!



Today you learned:

Who is he/she? He/She is my ___.

What is it? It's a ___.

What are they? They're ___.

Monster 
Numbers!Ee



Homework!

- Look at the "Today you learned" picture.
Practice making sentences with what you
see in that picture. Send the recording or
video to your teacher. 


